
Dear Parents 

I hope you had a wonderful Easter and welcome back.  The Summer Term looks 

extremely busy. 

Diary dates 

2nd May Badgers and Cubs trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park – details to follow 

8th May -11th   Y6 SATS Tests 

8th May Y5 11+ 7pm.  Y5/6 French Trip Meeting 7.30pm Y6 Sex talk 8.00pm 

9th May Kites and Kestrels trip to Hendon Air Museum – details to follow 

16th May Y2 (Hedgehogs) Football Tournament – details to follow 

Half Term 29th May to 5th June 

5th June Inset day 

5th June – 9th June Y5 and 6 Residential Trip to France 

12th June Otters and Hedgehogs trip to Cogges Farm – details to follow 

13th June Whole School photograph 

16th June Special French Trip Presentation.  9am 

24th June Fete – look out for fliers in the coming weeks 

25th June Garden Sunday in Radnage 

27th June Y6 Football Tournament – details to follow 

28th June Y4 Go Givers Presentation 

3rd July Sports Day 1.15pm 

4th & 5th July Induction days for Secondary School transfers.  

10th July Annual reports out. 

11th & 12th Y5 Y6 School Production 

17th July Science Morning 9.30 – 10.30am -come along a see what we are doing. 

18th July Country Dancing Afternoon 2.45pm 

20th End of Year Celebrations 9.15am 

21st July End of Year 1.30pm 

Y2 will be sitting SATS tests during May – Y2’s do not have specific dates or times to 

sit their tests are they are internally marked. 

Celebration Assemblies  

28th April 5th May 12th May 19th May 26th May 

Eagles Falcons Red Kites Kestrels Hedgehogs 

 

 

9th June 16th June 23rd June 30th June 7th August 14th August 

Otters Special Y5 
and Y6 

Badgers Red Kites 
and 
Kestrels 

Otters and 
Hedgehogs 

Badgers 

 

Complaint 

A gentle reminder about parking in Green Lane since we have received another 

complaint at the end of last term.  Mr Long has been made aware of the problems 

with parking. 



Please can you ensure that all the school gates are kept closed, particularly at the 

end of the day. 

 

Reports 

Termly progress reports will be sent home on Monday 24th April.  Please see your 

class teacher with any queries. 

 

Thank Yous 

Easter Egg Hunt – Thank you to Mrs Phipps and her team of helpers for a wonderful 

event. 

Car Boot Sale – Thank you very much to Parents and Staff who kindly donated to 

the Easter Car Boot Sale – we raised £138.40 for the Y5/6 trip to France. 

Y5/6 will be having a series of sessions regarding First Aid, Road Safety and 

Addiction.  

Red Kites and Kestrels will be taught by Mrs Curran, Mrs France and Mrs Gibbons 

on Friday Morning until the end of term. 

Although the warmer weather is supposedly on its way please could we have a box 

of tissues per family. 

We had a wonderful concert on Wednesday by ex-pupils of The Chiltern Music 

Academy.  The Academy is offering instrument lessons to any child who is 

interested.  These would take place either at the Academy or in school.  Please let 

me know if your child would be interested in school based lessons and hopefully we 

can get these started this term. 

 

 

 

 

 


